Shine Bright

Bring your light to the world
 
Wishing you a year of adventure, inspiration and bold ideas.
As our 140th anniversary comes to a close, we are reminded of how learning and discovery can shine a light upon the world to make it a better place for all. Whether across the globe or closer to home, our University of Manitoba community comes together to make a meaningful difference.
 
As we look forward to 2018, I encourage you to light a path for others with your optimism and hope.

Happy Holidays,
Dr. David T. Barnard
President and Vice-Chancellor
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